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Community Invited to The Market at Camp 
Cohen Before It Closes for the Season  
EL PASO, Texas—The City of El Paso Museums and Cultural Affairs 
Department (MCAD) invites the community to the final Market at Cohen on 
Saturday, September 28.  
The Market at Cohen is open from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. on Gateway N. Blvd in 
northeast El Paso. The art and farmer’s market offers original arts and crafts, 
food vending, regionally grown agricultural products, and more. 
Even though The Market will close for the season at the Cohen location, it will 
be part of the City’s fall festivals including Chalk the Block (October 11-13), 
Dia de los Muertos (November 2), and WinterFest (November 23, to January 
5, 2025). Vendor locations will vary based on each festival’s footprint but will 
be within the Downtown Arts District.  
The Market will return to Camp Cohen in March 2025. In 2024, The Market 
relocated to Camp Cohen from downtown, expanding its community and 
economic impact. 
For more information on The Market, visit epmcad.org/experience-art/art-and-
farmers-market or follow The Market on Facebook and Instagram. 
About The Market 
Established in 2011, the market offers original arts and crafts, food vending, 
regionally grown agricultural products, artisans, regional farmers, and live 
entertainment from local artists. The Market has grown from 75 attendees 
in the first year to 1,000 attendees currently. 
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